
 

 

 
10th November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Christmas Fair Friday 3rd December 2021 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer an alternative Christmas Fair for the children this 
year. Due to the continuing pandemic we won’t be able to allow parents and carers 
into the school for the fair due to the reduced spacing from the recent flood. However, 
we will still be offering the children the chance to bring in their money and take part in 
exciting games and activities which we will tell you more about soon.  
 
We are looking for volunteers to help in school on the day of the fair, if you are able to 
help please complete the slip below with your contact information or send the details 
below via My Ed and we will be in touch. 
 
Thank you again for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Grainger 
Headteacher  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I can help at the Christmas Fair on Friday 3rd December 2021. 
 
Name:……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Contact number:………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Parent/Carer of: ………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Times available during the day: ………………………………………………… 
 


